
 

 
 

 

October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

An Inspector Calls performance at the Alhambra Theatre Bradford  

  

I am writing to inform you of an intended visit to The Alhambra Theatre on 30th April 2025. This 

opportunity will enhance your child’s academic skills as they will sit an exam on An Inspector 

Calls as part of their GCSE English Literature paper. 

 

Details of visit  

 

• Transport is provided and will leave college at 6pm on 30th April 2025 

• Approximate arrival time at Alhambra Theatre is 7pm 

• Performance begins at 7.30 pm and runs without an interval for 1hour and 45 minutes.  

• Transport will set off from the theatre at approximately 9.30pm 

• Transport will arrive back at college at approximately 10.30pm 

• Please ensure your child can return home safely from college 

 

Payment Details  

 

This total visit cost per student of £27 is comprised of the following cost, please give consent for 

your child to attend the visit and pay the £27 via the School Gateway App, please also specify if 

you will be collecting your child or if they have permission to walk home 

 

• Purchase of tickets  = £15       

• Transport costs to and from venue (Browns coaches) = £12 

 

• If students would like to bring additional money for refreshments it will be their 

responsibility to keep it safe. I would recommend they bring their own as there are likely to 

be long ques and high prices.  

 

All places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 

At all times prior to the departure of the trip, the College reserves the right to review the 

placement of any student dependent upon their behaviour, attendance and health. 

  

If you require further details, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Chambers. 

 

Yours sincerely 

E Chambers 
Mrs E Chambers 

English Teacher 

 


